
 

 

Star of the Week New School Email 

Just a reminder that although there will be changes to restrictions 

from Monday 17th May we ask that all parents/carers continue to 

follow the guidelines that are in place at school. 

We still have staggered start/finish times and separate entrances 

for the year groups. Social distancing at drop off and pick up 

times are to be maintained, you must keep your children with you 

in the queue at all times and continue to follow the one way 

system we have in place. 

Face coverings should still be worn and you should continue to 

email into school with any absences or if you need to speak to 

your child’s teacher. 

Thank you for your co-operation to enable the safety of all and to 

enable the children to attend school. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -       Lola  

RecV/T -    Mavis  

RecP -       Reyandev  

Y1L-           Ethan  

Y1B -          Harriet  

Y1C -          Jemima  

Y2K/A -      Sophie  

Y2R -          Isla  

Y2C -          Annabel  

Y3D -          Purvaj  

Y3H -          Ola  

Y3W -         Joel  

Y4D -          Evan  

Y4Mc -       Faith  

Y4B -          Gautham  

Y5A -          Ben  

Y5T -          Jorja  

Y5S -          Hollie  

Y6H -          Lily  

Y6C -          Amelia  

Y6W -         Chloe  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 14th May 2021 

School closes on Friday 28th 

May 2021 & we return on 

Monday 14th June 2021. 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) - changes to restrictions from 17th May 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

May 

27th—Y3 Ancient Greek Day, children 

to dress up as ancient greeks 

June 

22nd—4LB Peace Centre residential 

23rd—4LMc Peace Centre residential 

24th—4CD Peace Centre residential 

The email address for 

school has changed, 

please send all emails into 

stphilips_primary@sch.warr

ington.gov.uk.  

Please make sure that you 

type the new email address 

into your ‘To’ field and not 

use the previous email 

address you may have 

stored to ensure that we 

receive your emails. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


 

Please do not send any emails into the Office  or Admin email addresses as these are not monitored accounts. 

All emails are to be sent to stphilips_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in year 2, Miss Ramsey’s class, 

had a fantastic morning at the orchard. It was 

great to see how it had changed since their 

last visit. The children impressed Kev, from 

the orchard, with all that they had 

remembered and everyone thoroughly 

enjoyed themselves!  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Cottontails Holiday Club 

Cottontails Day Nursery are holding holiday 

clubs during the upcoming school holiday. 

Information can be obtained by clicking the link 

below: 

Cottontails Holiday Club 

Please email or ring into school or leave a 

message on the absence line if your child is 

absent from school for any reason. Please do 

not send any messages via Google Classroom 

or any other online forum as these are not 

monitored. We also ask you not to send notes in 

with your child once they return to school. If you 

need to inform school about any absence 

p l e a s e  s e n d  a n  e m a i l  i n t o 

stphilips_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

—————————————————————————————– 

A reminder if you have missed a call from 

school please check if a voicemail/message 

has been left by a member of school staff 

before calling back. 

Thank you for your co-operation in 

these matters.  

Y3 Ancient Greek Day 

On Thursday 27th May, we are holding an Ancient 

Greek day in Year 3 to enrich the 

children's  experiences and develop their learning 

and understanding further. We have held this 

event in the past, and it has always been a 

successful, fun day filled with rich learning. Our 

whole day will focus on the lives of the Ancient 

Greek people, and will involve writing, art, drama 

and debate as well as an Ancient Greek Olympic 

event. 

The teachers will be dressing up in school as 

Ancient Greeks and would like the  children in 

school to do the same. Please do not go to the 

expense of buying costumes, a sheet or white      

T-shirt can be adapted, or adapt their Ancient 

Egyptian costume from earlier in the year.  We 

look forward to seeing their costumes. 

Reminders for Parents/Carers 

School Meals 

 

If you wish to change your preference for school meals 

for next half term please inform us by emailing 

school’s main email address which is  

stphilips_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk no later than 

9am Monday 24th May. This will enable us to pass the 

details on to School Meals for the change to take 

place on Monday 14th June and we can sort out staff 

ratios.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

https://cottontailsdaynursery.com/holiday-club/


 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

We have been overwhelmed by the children's support for Warrington Food Bank this week and 

would like to thank everyone for donating so many boxes of cereal. 

Today, we used the boxes to make a huge domino run around the playground. The sight of so 

many boxes was magnificent, and the children felt very proud knowing that they will be 

supporting families in our local area in addition to having fun making them all topple.  

 

Domino Run—Warrington Foodbank 


